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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

Please be advised that the Regular Monthly Meeting of the Open Space 
Advisory Board scheduled for Wednesday, August 14, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. 

has been cancelled. 
 

The next Regular Monthly Meeting of the Open Space Advisory Board is 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

Posted this 8th day of August, 2019 at __________, 
City Hall, 300 North Campbell Street, by ________________________________, Planning and 

Inspections Department 


